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*Reminder - NO Meeting - Wed 1/1 - Happy New Year!   
 
 
BSA Troop 43 - JANUARY Newsletter 
 
MEETINGS  - 7p - 8:30p 

 Regular Meetings - Wed 1/8, 1/15, 1/22 

 Committee/Parent Meeting - 1/15.  All parents welcome! 

 Patrol Leader Meeting - Wed 1/29 

 
EVENTS 

 Snowboard/Ski/Tube Trip to Shawnee Mountain. Sat 1/11 - Sun 1/12.  Led 
by Senior Assistant Patrol Leader Nick Manfredonia.   ⛷ 

 Klondike Derby (tentative) - Sat 1/25   

COUNCIL/DISTRICT/OA 

 Buckskin Lodge Banquet - Sun 1/5, 3-7p.  Lambrou's - 4073 Austin Blvd, Island 
Park.  $40 for youth.  

 Shelter Rock Round Table - Tues 1/14 @ 7:15p. Community Church of East 
Williston.  All registered leaders are encouraged to attend. 

 OA Matinecock Chapter Meeting - Thurs 1/16 @ 7:30p.  Church of the 
Resurrection (formerly St. Andrew's Episcopal).  In Williston Park on Campbell 
Avenue, corner of Center St, off Hillside Ave.  

 

 Buckskin Lodge Meeting - Mon 1/27. Location TBD. 

 
NEXT MONTH  

 Adult Holiday Party - Sat 2/1 
 Scout Sunday - Sun 2/9 
 Open House - Wed 2/12 
 Overnight Trip (tentative) - Sat /22 - Sun 2/23 

 
LAST MONTH 
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 NYC Urban Hike - Sat 12/7.  Our Scouts and Pack 278 Cub Scouts climbed The 
Vessel and took a 5-mile hike though NYC.  

 

 Holiday Fundraiser - Congratulations to our top sellers Wade Livingston, Alex 
DeMeo and Julian Zuzzolo!  Prizes were awarded at the Eagle/Cub/Scout 
Holiday Party.  Thank you to Tania Zuzzolo for running this important fundraiser 
for our Troop! 

 TRC Blue Nose Training - Sun 12/8.  Congratulations to Jackson 
Bachner and Andy Vogts for successful completion of their Blue Nose 

Training!    

 Wreaths Across America - Sat 12/14.  Troop 43 Scouts along with the Den 
from Cub Scout 278 helped fulfill the mission to "Remember, Honor and Teach" 
by participating in this wreath-laying ceremony at the LI National Cemetery.  See 
news story featured on News Channel 
12:  http://longisland.news12.com/story/41452798/volunteers-place-thousands-
of-wreaths-on-headstones-at-li-national-cemetery 
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 Eagle/Cub/Scout Holiday Party - Wed 12/18.  The Scouts made merry with 
a Special Holiday Season Celebration!   Brady Wagner won the dessert contest 
with his rice krispy treats!  Thank you to Eagle Scouts Luke Martin, Kyle 
Soscie and R.J. Pisciotta for inspiring us all!  

 

 Mutual Concerns Food Drive - Wed 12/18.  Thanks to all who brought 
in canned goods for this great cause.   

 
Please visit our Troop 43 website (link below) to check out News, Events, Info, 
Outdoor Trips, Photos and more! 
 
Let The Adventure Continue!   
 

https://www.seaclifftroop43.org/ 

Sea Cliff Troop 43 
Welcome Back! 2019-2020 Scout Year Come join us at our next Open House at St. Luke's Parish-Wednesday, 
11/6/19 7pm Troop meeting will be held the first three Wednesdays each month. 

www.seaclifftroop43.org 

 


